
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 16 January 2023 

Dear families,  

Welcoming difference is our value this term. When I have been talking to 

children this week, their responses to what they have been learning about were 

truly inspirational and demonstrated the high quality of behaviours that we 

show to one another within our school community.  

This term’s curriculum newsletters have been shared on Class Dojo. These 

provide you with an insight into the learning that is taking place in school this 

term. I am looking forward to seeing all of the homework projects once 

completed.  

The builders have started their work on infant site, I will ensure that we 

continue to share updates in the progress that is being made.  

I am looking forward to another busy week in school, as always please do not 

hesitate to contact me if I can be of any support to yourself and your family. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

 

Monday 09 January 2023 

Building work on infants starts 

 

Tuesday 17 January 2023 

Joe Roebuck’s visit to school 

(Paralympian) 

 

Friday 03 February 

Jumble Sale on Infant Site 2.30pm 

 

Friday 10 February 2023 

Values assembly 

 

Friday 10 February 2023 

Last day of Term 3 

 

Monday 20 February 2023 

First day of Term 4 

 

Pastoral Drop in; 

Infant site: Monday afternoon 

2.30pm with Miss Greaves and Mr 

Deighton 

Junior Site: Friday afternoon 

2.30pm with Mrs Coverley 

 

SEND Drop in: 

Tuesday 2.30pm (sites will 

alternate each week- this week 

will be on infant site) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform expectation 

Children are expected to wear correct uniform every day. They are; 

➢ Blue polo shirt and navy sweatshirt or cardigan 

➢ Grey trousers or skirts (with grey tights), but NO LEGGINGS 

➢ Black shoes (no trainers) 

➢ White T-shirt and black shorts or joggers for PE lessons 

➢ No make-up, jewellery, nail polish or false nails.  

➢ More information on https://www.wgpacademy.org.uk/parents/uniform/ 

Please ensure all items are clearly labelled. 

Friday 3 February at 2:30pm 

Pastoral room on infant site 

Everyone is welcome so tell your 

family and friends! 

All money raised will be going 

towards purchasing spare school 

uniform. 

https://www.wgpacademy.org.uk/parents/uniform/

